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John Albertson AK4N 
Janet Dougherty KO4YYN 
Jerry Haley KJ4ZFU 
Ted Hill W4PZC 
Walker Hodge 
Leo Kim KQ4HWF 
William Kisse W3MSH 
Mike Koralewski K8VA 
Joe Logan KO4VOY 
Doug Parmenter KK4FZT 
Kevin Pelligrino KM4PHI 
Rick Reuther W2BFD 

Larry Sapp WD8SEL 
Bob Sileo N2PE 
Bret Sovine KO4ZXN 
Barry Speiser W2LJA 
Tim Stack N4ONO 
John Stahl WA2AAQ 
Buddy Tison KK4RXC  
Linda Visman KN4KJC 
Richard Visman NN2T 
Allen Wyatt W4YO 

      

 
 

 Business portion of the Meeting 
1) Bob Sileo called the meeting to order at about 6:32 pm ET. 
2) Pledge to the US flag. 
3) Recognition of new members and guests.  William Kisse 
4) Approval of the February 5, 2024, meeting minutes. 

Allen Wyatt has distributed draft minutes via email for review by club members.  
John Stahl moved to approve of the minutes as written, Joe Logan seconded.  
Motion approved by unanimous vote of the members present. 

5) Treasurer’s report: Bob Sileo presented a treasurer’s report.  Joe Logan moved 
to approve, and Rick Reuther seconded. Motion approved by unanimous vote of 
the members present. 

6) Upcoming Events: 
• Florida State Parks on the Air 

i) Saturday April 5, 2025 
ii) Fever-Dykes State Park 

• Field Day 
i) Saturday, June 28, and Sunday June 29, 2025 
ii) St Johns County Fairgrounds Meeting House 

7) Next Monthly Meeting 
• Tuesday April 1, 2025, 6:30 pm 
• Airport Conference Center 
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8) Other Business 
• Officers: Bob Sileo stated that two members have agreed to serve as officers, 

John Smith K3GO as Secretary replacing Allen Wyatt and Joe Logan 
KO4VOY replacing Kevin Pelligrino as Treasurer.  Allen Wyatt made a motion 
to place John Smith’s name in nomination for Secretary and Joe Logan’s 
name in nomination for Treasurer. Kevin Pelligrino seconded the motion.  Bob 
called for a show of hands and the motion carried unanimously. 

9) Roundtable Discussion of ideas for future events and programs for club 
meetings. 
• There was considerable discussion of possibilities for meetings.  Joe Logan 

showed his newly constructed portable antenna for “fox hunting.”  Many ideas 
were discussed including Winlink, Digital, etc.  Bob will be sending out a 
survey of some of the ideas soon.  This was a very productive discussion. 

 
10)  A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the business portion of the 

meeting at about 7:55 pm.  
 

 
  
 
 


